Laura Capps
County Supervisor
Second District

Chris Henson
District Chief



BOARDOFSUPERVISORS

Second District Office

105 E Anapamu St., 4th Floor Santa Barbara, CA 93101

(805) 805-568-2191

DATE: September 26, 2024

TO: Clerk of the Board

FROM: Laura Capps, 2nd District Supervisor

SUBJECT: Domestic Violence Awareness and Prevention Month Resolution

I am writing to inform you that I am pulling item A-3: Resolution Proclaiming the month of October 2024 as Domestic Violence Awareness and Prevention Month in Santa Barbara County from the October 1, 2024 Board of Supervisors Meeting.

Supervisor Das Williams would like to co-sponsor the resolution. Mr. Ken Oplinger, Executive Director of Domestic Violence Solutions, has asked that Supervisor Williams be in attendance in-person at the Board Meeting where the resolution is presented, and Supervisor Williams will be remote during the 10/1 meeting.

The office of Supervisor Capps has spoken with the offices of Supervisor Hartmann, who is cosponsoring the resolution, and Supervisor Williams, and is supportive of postponing the resolution until the next Board Meeting in Santa Barbara.

According to the current calendar this will be scheduled for October 15, 2024.

Sincerely,

Laura Capps

Second District Supervisor Santa Barbara County